
Subject: PandaRoot Meeting 23.05.2007
Posted by [Jens Sören Lange](#) on Mon, 21 May 2007 17:19:05 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

we will have a PandaRoot VRVS meeting
next Wednesday, 23.05.2007, 14:00-16:00.

room: Saturn
pass: segFault

(room open for audio testing from 13:30).

We would dedicate almost the whole meeting to EMC,
in particular:

- o digitization
- o clustering
- o geometry
- o Geant3 vs. Geant4 -
- o are there some real data to check with ?

etc. etc.

Many of the EMC experts (e.g. Dima, Jan Zhong, Martin Kotulla,
Thierry Mertens, Aleksandra Biegun, ..., hopefully Aleksandra Wronska t.b.c.) will try to
participate, so we might have
some interesting and detailed discussions.

There will be one more agenda item (besides EMC):
open discussion about "development versions" in subversion.
i.e. shall checked-in code be compilable ?
how do we declare stable versions ?
etc. etc.

Hope to see you on Wednesday.

Johan and Soeren

Subject: Minutes 26 April 2007
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Mon, 21 May 2007 20:28:44 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

The minutes of our last VRVS meeting can be found on the GSI Wiki site:

<http://wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/view/Pandacomputing/Minutes26April2007>

Kind wishes,

Johan.

Subject: Re: PandaRoot Meeting 23.05.2007

Posted by [Jens Sören Lange](#) on Wed, 23 May 2007 14:33:49 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

meeting continues.

Subject: Minutes VRVS meeting 23 May 2007

Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Sun, 27 May 2007 12:05:04 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

The minutes of our last VRVS meeting can be found on

<http://wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/view/Pandacomputing/Minutes23May2007>

Kind wishes,

Johan.
